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Upcoming Dates and Events 
 
NSPCC Number Day – 2nd February 2024 
We will be joining schools and nurseries across the UK on Friday 3 February 2023 for the 
NSPCC mega maths fundraising day. We will be taking part in Dress up for Digits and having 
a fun-filled day of maths activities and games, while raising money to support NSPCC 
services such as Speak out Stay safe and Childline. 
Children can come in dressed as anything to do with a number.  
Possible ideas 
Football shirt or t-shirt with a number on with school P.E. tracksuit. 
Use face paints to write numbers on face and arms. 
Write numbers on old t-shirts/jumpers 
Make a fun number hat 
Fancy dress as someone who uses numbers in their job (Accountant etc) 

 
 
Mental Health Week - Week beginning 6th February 2024 
As a school we will be completing various activities to support children during Children’s 
Mental Health Week 2024. This year’s theme is My Voice Matters. No preparation is needed 
for this.  
 
Safer Internet Day – 6th February 2024  
Safer Internet Day 2024 will take place on the 6th of February 2024, with celebrations and 
learning based around the theme Inspiring Change. No preparation is needed for this.  
 
World Book Day – 7th March 2024         
Children are invited to come into school dressed as a character from a book or as an 
inspirational leader to match our theme, “Today a reader, tomorrow a leader.” There is a 
separate letter explaining our plans for this day which will be sent out soon.  
 
Red Nose Day– 15th March 2024                                    
We will be raising money for Comic Relief and asking for a small donation of a minimum of 
50p per child. Children can come into school wearing a red accessory, wearing a Comic 
Relief Red Nose/head piece or have a red nose face painted on. This will be worn with their 
school uniform.  


